

ARCHDIOCESE OF BOSTON 2121 COMMONWEALTH AVENUE BRIGHTON. MASSACHUSETTS 02135 (617) 254-0100



SECRETARY FOR MINISTERIAL PERSONNEL

June 4, 1985

Rev. Paul R. Shanley St. John's Rectory 352 Watertown Street Newton, MA 02158

Dear Paul:

Recently I received a note from the Cardinal about a letter he had received from Miss Wilma M. Higgs of Rochester, New York. It pertained to a talk you gave in the Rochester area last November.

Apparently, she was disturbed by some of the statements you made. I note that she sent you a copy of the letter she sent to Cardinal Law.

Would you care to comment on the remarks she made. You can either put them in writing or we could get together some day about it.

I look forward to hearing from you. Things also seem to be moving well for Jack White. If I can be of any further help in his matter, please do not hesitate to let me know.

Fraternally in Christ,

Rev. Uchn B. McCormack) Secretary for Ministerial Personnel

JEMc:jt